
RE: 	 Park Vista Townhome

	 Blaine, MN	 


To Whom it May Concern, 


I serve on the board of the Park Vista Townhome Community in Blaine.    Park Vista was hit by 
a hail storm in the summer of 2017.  Advantage Construction inspected our property after the 
insurance adjuster had completed his inspection.  We are most appreciative for Advantage 
Construction working with our insurance company regarding additional damages that the 
adjustor did not catch.  Due to this extra work put into our project by Advantage we were able 
to also have our siding replaced.


Our roofs were replaced very quickly.  It was a noisy week, but we were all notified when our 
building would be next and we were given a checklist to ensure our personal belongings were 
not damaged.   When the siding was replaced we had a full time site supervisor who managed 
all the deliveries of material and the daily clean up.  We were very impressed with the daily 
clean up of our property and that Advantage made all additional minor repairs that were 
needed, including replacing doorbells that had been broken by the hail.


Advantage Construction gave our community a much needed update with all new roofing, 
siding, and freshly painted decks.  We had daily email communication regarding the status of 
our repairs during construction.  We are thrilled with the results and many in our association 
feel that the update has improved our property values.  We would gladly use Advantage 
Construction again and would recommend them for storm damage repairs. 


Sincerely, 


Stephanie Weigel

Treasurer 

Park Vista Townhomes


